
 

 

 

 

August 27, 2013 

 

 
His Worship the Mayor 
 and Members of Council 
 
Re: Emergent Motion – Traffic Signals – Dalmagarry Road and Fanshawe Park Road 

West 

A traffic signal is proposed to be put in place at the intersection of Dalmagarry Road and 
Fanshawe Park Road West, some time in the future.  However, given that St. Andre Bessette 
School will be open in September and there will be a resultant need to ensure the safety of the 
students attending this School, it is important that the traffic signal be put in place immediately, 
rather than at a later date.   

Moved by Councillor M. Brown and seconded by Councillor P. Hubert: 

That the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to report back, at a Special Meeting of the Civic 
Works Committee, to be held prior to the September 17, 2013 meeting of Municipal Council, to 
treat this as a priority and provide all available options for the installation of a traffic signal at the 
intersection of Dalmagarry Road and Fanshawe Park Road West, as soon as possible, within 
the 2013 construction year. 

Respectfully submitted by: 
 
 
 
 
 
M. Brown      P. Hubert 
Councillor, Ward 7     Councillor, Ward 8 
 

 
 


